
MRF2S-6CL-XX  –  VIVE  MAESTRO
WIRELESS DIMMER

This is a Vive Maestro Wireless Dimmer. The Maestro Wireless
solution incorporates Maestro Wireless load controls, wireless
sensors, and wireless remote controls, which provide a system
that  delivers  energy  savings,  convenience,  and  ease  of
installation. Maestro Wireless dimmers and switches use Lutron
patented Clear Connect RF Technology, which enables wireless
communication with Radio Powr Savr sensors and Pico remote
controls for light control and general switched loads. These
products are also compatible with the Vive hub which enables a
simple setup process using a standard web browser on any Wi-Fi
enabled phone, tablet or computer. It also enables control and
monitoring of all Vive devices. The Vive hub can be added at
any time and preserves existing system setup by extracting
local programming from each device. For a complete list of
features supported with the Vive hub, call Lite Rite Controls.
Note for Replacement: MRF2S – the “S” model can replace the
non-”S” model. Click here to see the Lutron Vive story.

The Maestro Wireless® solution incorporates Maestro Wireless®
load controls, wireless sensors, and wireless remote controls,
which  provide  a  system  that  delivers  energy  savings,
convenience  and  ease  of  installation.

Dimmer Load Type:

MRF2S-6CL is designed for use with permanently-installed
incandescent, CFL, LED, or tungsten halogen only

https://www.literitecontrols.com/product/mrf2s-6cl-xx-vive-maestro-wireless-cflledhalogenincandescentmagnetic-low-voltage-dimmer/
https://www.literitecontrols.com/product/mrf2s-6cl-xx-vive-maestro-wireless-cflledhalogenincandescentmagnetic-low-voltage-dimmer/


Low-Voltage Applications:

Use MRF2S-6CL with magnetic (core and coil) low-voltage
transformers  only.  Not  for  use  with  electronic
(solid‑state)  low-voltage  transformers


